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Friday 8th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
ASH CLASS LETTER – AUTUMN 2023 

 
Welcome back! I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer break. The children 
have settled into the new classroom and routine of school brilliantly.   

 
Please see some key information below for the coming term: 

• Mrs Wilmot will be working with the class every day, and the children will also be 
supported by Miss Wilson (Tuesday-Friday) and by Ms Denton on Mondays.  

• On Tuesdays the class will be covered by Mrs Wilmot. Mr Nixon and S4A will also take 

the class for their PE lesson on a Tuesday afternoon.  
• PE kits should be in school every day. As some of our PE will be outdoors this term, the 

children will also need jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt.  
• Swimming will take place on a Wednesday morning, and a separate letter has been sent 

home about this.  

• A homework sheet is being sent home, with a range of activities to be chosen from to 
share during ‘Gallery Day’. Activities will also be set on EdShed on a Friday afternoon, to 

be completed by the following Thursday.  
• Some children will be receiving additional support this term from Miss Wilson, Mrs 

Wilmot, Mrs Lewis or Mrs Dean. Please do ask if you have any questions about the 

support your child is receiving.   
 

Attached to this letter is a termly overview, detailing the topics that we will be 
covering over the next few weeks. A lot of our learning will link to the topic ‘Through 
the Ages’, which primarily looks at the prehistoric periods of the Stone Age, Bronze 

Age and Iron Age.  
 

In English, our focus will initially be on fiction writing and we will start this term 
looking at place value in Maths. Our class novel will be ‘The Sheep Pig’ by Dick King-
Smith, and the children are welcome to bring their own copy in to follow along if they 

choose to.  
 

As always, it would be much appreciated if you could continue working on reading, 
mental maths and spellings at home where possible.   

Please feel free to ask if you have any questions or you can email me on our class 

email ashclass@croughtonschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Curtis  
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